
 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Greetings!  

It’s that time of the year again, MBIA will hold its Annual Christmas Party to all members and their 

respective families on December 11, 2019 at 5:00 pm, 203-825 Sherbrook Street.  

This is a big event for the members as this is the only time everyone come together and enjoy the holiday 

season. Each of our members get a Christmas present and in the past we have been tremendously 

successful in raising funds to provide for the members. 

We are expecting to provide Christmas presents to approximately a 100 members. We would be 

delighted if you can help our organization achieve its goals by donating gift bags, clothes, toys, or 

providing monetary donations or discounts if you happen to be a business owner. In return, your 

generous contribution will be acknowledged on our website, social media platforms (Facebook, Twitter 

and Instagram), monthly e-newsletter, quarterly newsletter, and annual general report. 

We are well aware that it may be difficult to give during such tough economic times, but MBIA will be 

happy to accept any form of help and we do not have a minimum requirement for monetary donations. 

However, only donations over $20 are eligible for a tax receipt. 

Please visit www.mbia.ca for more details on our organization and what we do. 

On behalf of the brain injury community, we wish you and your family a very safe and Happy Holidays! 

 

 

 
 
Gladys Hrabi 
Executive Director 
204-825 Sherbrook St. Winnipeg, MB  R3A 1M5 
Telephone #:  (204) 975-3280  
Fax #:  (204) 975-3027 
Email:  info@mbia.ca 
 

 
MBIA Annual Christmas Party 2019 

Yes! I will help provide a Christmas present for MBIA brain injury members.   

1. Drop off in-kind donations/gift bags at: 204-825 Sherbrook Street, Winnipeg, MB 
2. Make a donation online at www.mbia.ca  (Click “Donate” under “How You Can Help” menu & follow the 

prompts) 
3. Here is my gift of $ ___________________.     

Credit Card: Visa    MC    Amex    Cheque payable to: Manitoba Brain Injury Association 

 
 Credit Card #:  ________________________________        Expiry Date:  _________________________ 

4. If you would like to donate food or other supplies, please call MBIA at (204) 975-3280. 

 
Thank you for your kind gift! 
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